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Dear Gary Woo:

RE: Process Update for TGS NOPEC Geophysical Company ASA (TGS),
Petroleum Geo-Services (PGS) and Multi Klient Invest AS (MKI)
Northeastern Canada 2D Seismic Survey (the Project)

On 13 September 2013 RPS Energy received a letter from the National Energy Board
requesting that MKI file an update to the proposed operational schedule for the project
by September 23, 2013.

As requested MKI has updated the Acquisition Plan to reflect the program’s anticipated
commencement in 2014 due to delays obtaining a Geophysical Operations Authorization.

We would like to respectfully emphasize the signifiance of MKI obtaining “The Final
Screening Report” in 2013 as this plays a key role in our Multi Client Market prior to
2014 commencement date of the project.

If you require anything further, please feel free to contact me at (902) 492-0281.

Yours truly,
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Darlene Davis
RPS Energy Canada Ltd.



